
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of July 9, 2019 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 

 

In attendance were Vice-President Maureen Kuebler, Treasurer Mark Schwartz, Secretary Rita 

Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta and Dan Aikin.  

 

Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the April meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 

unanimously carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report:  

Total Deposits for June: $577.01   Expenses $442.57. Bank balance as of 6/30/2019: $14,951.71. 

3. 4
th

 of July Parade: went very well. With Dan’s Mustang and Rita’s golf cart decorated and filled 

with 4 dog’s, 12 lbs of dog treats, several large bags of candy, and 5 adults we received the 

Grand Marshal’s award. We must appear at the city council meeting on 7/18 at 6:30 to participatr 

in the ceremony. 

4. Website: PHP has been updated and a help wanted notice is posted in the park and on the 

website. Old members can now be removed from our lists and Rita will continue to try to learn 

how to manage WordPress and Host Gator as well as seek additional help. 

5. Erosion: Susan contacted the city to ask for paving the road but we still need to bring their 

attention to erosion at the shed slab. 

6. Tax filing: Mark passed that job to Maureen. 

7. Chairs: 20 chairs were purchased from Lowe’s for $427.57. 

 

New Business:  

1. Membership list: It was suggested to remove members more than 2 years overdue but first try to 

contact them via email, then post card. Rita will work with Maureen on the proper wording of 

the communications. 

2. Website: Rita will look into the additional cost of plug-ins for Constant Comment, Https and 

Square integration. 

3. Resignation: Mark Schwartz resigned as treasurer. Maureen will take over his duties until a 

replacement can be found. All paperwork and keys in his possession have been turned over to 

Maureen or stored in the shed.  

4. Swing: several patrons have requested that a swing like that in the rear park be installed in the 

main park as well. Maureen will contact the Boy Scout council to ask for volunteers. 

5. Mowing: Patrons are concerned that the mowers take over the entire park when working. 

Maureen will ask if they can leave one area available for use during their visits. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm 


